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I support getting rid of the RWA status of the Hoodoo Area and changing it to a semi primitive motorized area.

So historical snowmobile use can continue in the Hoodoo Area.

 

The semi primitive motorized area should allow snowmobiles and snowbikes in the winter time and Mtn. bikes in

the summer.  Sneakfoot Meadows and Northfork Spruce - White Sands RWA's should also be eliminated.  Under

the semi primitive motorized designation the Hoodoo Area stays the same size as it is today.

 

Snowmobiling doesn't destroy or ruin the wilderness character of the Hoodoo Area! The RWA expansion in

alternatives W and Z do not meet the criteria for recommended wilderness.  When the snow melts the

snowmobilers tracks are gone, the Hoodoo Area should be left OPEN for snowmobiling and snowbikes for the

next generatio to use and enjoy.  RWA means defacto wilderness.  I support the no action alternative and getting

rid of the RWA status on the Hoodoo Area and changing it to a semi primitive motorized area.

 

I have trapped and played in this area for close to 60 years.  We have enough wilderness.


